CALGARY, May 28, 2015 /CNW/ - (TSX-V: PFC) - PetroFrontier Corp. "PetroFrontier" or the "Corporation") announces that
Kent Jespersen and Martin McGoldrick have resigned as directors of the Corporation to pursue other interests. Both Kent and
Martin have been directors of PetroFrontier from its earliest days in 2009 and have been actively involved as directors of the
Corporation. PetroFrontier would like to recognize and thank each of them for their valuable contributions to the Corporation and
wishes each of them much success in their future endeavors.

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the TSX
Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release.

SOURCE PetroFrontier Corp.

Contact

Robert J. Iverach, Q.C., ICD.D, Chairman, PetroFrontier Corp., Phone: (403) 560-7227, Email:, biverach@mac.com;
PetroFrontier Corp., Suite 520, 1011 1st Street SW, Calgary, Alberta, Canada T2R 1J2, Telephone: (403) 718-0366, Fax: (403)
718-3888, Email: info@petrofrontier.com, Website: www.petrofrontier.com



/aktien/1869--PetroFrontier-Corp
/aktien/1869--PetroFrontier-Corp
/aktien/1869--PetroFrontier-Corp
/aktien/1869--PetroFrontier-Corp

